
Mrs. Trice

478-929-7822

C o n t a c t  M e
I welcome and value parent involvement throughout the year. I 
would love to hear from you, and you are welcome to contact me 

with any questions, comments, or concerns you may have.

I am excited to welcome you to the 
2020 - 2021 school year! I am looking 

forward to having your child as a 
student. First grade is such a fun 

year with so many wonderful learning 
opportunities to celebrate. In order 

to have a fun year, my most 
important goal is to create a family 
of learners in my classroom. I am 
committed to creating a classroom 
environment where your child is a 

valued, trusted, and integral part of 
our family of learners. In order to 
accomplish this, I have planned a 
variety of activities to emphasize 

and reinforce this goal. It is my hope 
that you will support and encourage 

this vision as we work as partners in 
your child’s education.

Welcome to 1st Grade!

My Favorites

regina.trice@hcbe.net Google Classroom

All About Me!
Hello! I am Regina Trice, and I 
currently live in Perry with my 
husband and our two daughters. I 
have a 2nd grader that attends 
Lake Joy Primary and a 6-month-
old. This will be my third
year teaching 1st grade. 
I have been here 
at Parkwood for 
a total of 4 years. 

Food: Tacos

Drink: Coffee

Hobby: Reading

Children’s Book: Junie B. Jones

Subject: Phonics

I attended Georgia Southern 
University in Statesboro, Georgia, 
where I received a Bachelor of 

Science in Early Childhood 
Education degree. Once an Eagle, 
always an Eagle! I also have an 
endorsement in Gifted Education.

Class Dojo

Meet the Teacher Video
https://youtu.be/t7x4JNF4HOA

A

https://youtu.be/t7x4JNF4HOA

